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Wednesday 20" of November, 2019

To Trevor and Annie Boulton

| am writing in support of the program you have run the “How to Protect a Child's Mental Health”. I have been a
part of this program being run twice now. Once individually with 2 colleagues and then as | invited you both to
present to my team of 15 human service workers. Both times were what | would say is a successful training. The
program is informative around early intervention mental health and is very holistic when it comes to a person’s life.
The feedback from my team after your presentation was very positive and this included multiple social workers,
human service workers, youth workers and a psychologist.

| would like to encourage you to continue presenting this to the community, workers and anyone else who will
listen as these are the presentations that are not being funded by the government. Early intervention mental
health is so needed in our community as we need to inform the next generation of how to look after and manage
themselves better.

Thank you once again for your time and effort.
Yours Sincerely,
James Dearden

BSc {Psychology) & MSW

Service Manager for Family, Children & Youth of the Hervey Bay Neighbourhood Centre
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